
   

 

   

 

 

 

Snug Primary School 

Free Dress and Crazy Hair Day! 

          

On Tuesday the 23rd of March for K-6. 

(Thursday 25th of March for Kinder C.) 

      

Please wear free dress and a crazy hair style (This is not 

compulsory) If you do choose to wear free dress we ask that you 

donate a generous Easter Egg! This is not compulsory.  The SRC 


